Have you received a diagnosis of BPD at some point in your life? Are you interested in discussed experiences of BPD and BPD recovery? The Fineberg Lab at Yale School of Medicine is conducting a paid virtual study examining the relationship between mood, mental health, and learning. People who participate will join researchers for a series of 90-minute Zoom visits. The first visit will involve questions to figure out if you may be eligible for study. During the visits, you would complete interviews, surveys, and computer games. We are particularly interested in working with people in various stages throughout the recovery process, and would love to hear your thoughts regarding what “recovery” means to you. 

Please click the link below if you are interested and would like more information, or you may email us at fineberg.lab@yale.edu. 

Click here to answer the screening questions: tiny.cc/fineberg
